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The Borough is actively accepting applications for the Planning Commission.  

 
 

PLANNING COMMISSION 
This five-member commission established under the authority of the PA Municipal 

Planning Code (MPC) makes recommendations to Council for consideration of land and 

building additions and changes that are subject to local subdivision and land 

development ordinances (SALDO).  The commission also reviews appeals to the Zoning 

Hearing Board, recommends changes to the Official Map Ordinance and formulates the 

Borough’s Comprehensive Plan.  

 

Term: Four-year terms – until 10/31/25 

Meetings: First Wednesday of every month at 6:30 PM 

 
If you are interested in serving on the Planning Commission, please send a letter of interest and a resume 

to manager@millersvilleborough.org  or they can be dropped off or mailed to the Borough Office located 

at 100 Municipal Drive 
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